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                                           Commander’s Corner:  
     November promises to be a very busy month for our VFW. We begin with the Post’s Golf 
Tournament on Nov. 2 at the Shores of North River Golf Club followed by lunch and awards at 
the VFW. Non-golfers may join us for lunch for an $8 donation. 
     On Nov. 8, five of our members - each veterans of the Army, Navy, Marines, Air Force and 
Coast Guard - will participate in the Jensen Beach Elementary School Veterans Day Assembly. 
I’ll be showing students pictures from my Honor Flight trip to Washington DC. 
     On Veterans Day, Monday, Nov. 11, Post and Auxiliary members should meet at the VFW at 
8:30 am to gather flags and carpool to the Veterans Day Parade, which begins at 10 am in Stuart. 
The Post will serve complimentary lunches to all parade participates beginning at noon at the 
VFW. I’m hoping we have a good turnout to proudly represent our Post! 
     I hope you have noticed the return of the LMTV vintage military transport vehicle on display 
near the Savannah Road entrance to the Post. The vehicle owner, Michael Roberts of Special Forc-
es Construction, has loaned us the vehicle to display and drive in the Veterans Day Parade. Thank 
you Michael! 
      Our kitchen management is in transition, since Vince left last 
month. We are close to contracting with another chef to manage and 
operate the kitchen, serving daily lunches, appetizers and evening 
grill menus as well as Friday night special dinners. As soon as the 
paperwork is completed and kitchen is set to reopen, we will let you 
know. Thank you for your patience! 
    Beginning Nov. 1, the Post will charge a $2-per-person cover 
charge on Friday nights to help cover the cost of the live bands who 
entertain each week. We are proud to present quality entertainment 
every Friday night. 
    Post 10066 will host the VFW District 11 meeting on Saturday, 
Nov. 23. The Post will open at 8:30 am, but the canteen will close at 
11 am until about 1 pm, when the VFW and Auxiliary meetings 
end. Then, we will serve baked ziti lunches with sausages, meatballs, 
Caesar salad, garlic bread, desserts for $10. Members get tickets 
from the Post or Auxiliary officers. 
    After the meetings, District will  judge Voice of  Democracy and 

Patriot’s Pen scholarship 
entries from local middle school and high school students and 
Teacher of the Year entries. Post 10066 and the Auxiliary present 
awards to local winners during our annual Christmas Party. Good 
Luck to all as they advance for district, state and national judging.  
     I want to congratulate the VFW Auxiliary on their successful 
Halloween Bingo fundraiser to help the VFW purchase new bar 
stools for the canteen.  
   Our next VFW Post general meeting will 
be at 6:30 pm on Veterans Day, Monday, 
Nov. 11 in the Al Pond Hall.  
    The Post will be closed on Thanksgiving 
Day. I hope you all enjoy time with your 
families that day. 
In Comradery,  Commander Ron Ansara 

   Commander  
Ron Ansara 

Beverly Brier 
Auxiliary 
 President 

VFW Auxiliary News: 

    Welcome November. October was a busy month for me and the Auxiliary as we held our 4th 
Halloween Bingo Buffet.  We had a fantastic crowd and lots of costumes.  Many winners and 
lots of prizes. We had costume judging with 3rd place going to Richard O'Connell, 2nd place 
to Diane Simpson and first place to Jill Burton. Congratulations on some great costumes. 
Thank you to all who dressed up! I also want to thank all the Auxiliary members who helped 
out that day. Its a LOT of work!! 
    Auxiliary members who are interested to attend the Jensen Beach Elementary Veterans Day 
assembly on Fr iday November  8th should contact Pat Moore. Members will meet at 12:15 
at the post to carpool from there. 
    Veterans Day parade will be on November  11. Auxiliary members par ticipating will 
meet at the post (opens at 8:30 am) to carpool to Stuart. Navy pants and Red shirts Please. 
     Need decorators on Saturday November 30th to decorate the Post for Christmas. Time will 
be announced later. 
HAPPY THANKSGIVING EVERYONE!! 
Beverly Brier 
Auxiliary President 

 

Saturday Night Bar 
Bingo will begin at 5 
pm  starting Nov. 9 

Girl Scout Troop 31005 Leader Hillary 
Wylie presented VFW Post 10066 Com-
mander Ron Ansara with a Community 

Award. The Post has sponsored the troop 
for four years. 

Halloween Bingo Costume Contest Winners! 


